
WILLCOX WHARF TO WINDMILL POINT REBUILD  
 

Dominion Virginia Power is committed to providing safe and reliable energy  

Proposed Plan to Replace Aging Transmission Structures 
 
Dominion plans to rebuild a segment of an existing 500 kilovolt (kV) electric transmission line that crosses the 
James River between Willcox Wharf and Windmill Point. The line serves Charles City and Prince George 
Counties as well as the surrounding areas. The transmission line was placed into service in the 1960s and 
several structures have significant steel deterioration and have reached the end of their functional life.  
 
Dominion will replace four transmission structures. Two existing Cor-Ten steel structures in the water will be 
replaced with two similar galvanized steel structures of the same height. The new structures in the water will be 
supported by the existing foundations– minimizing underwater disturbance. Two existing Cor-Ten steel anchor 
structures – one on either side of the shore – will be replaced with two galvanized steel A-Frame structures. 
The new structures on the shore will be approximately 15 feet taller than the existing structures. 

Construction on the new transmission line is proposed to begin summer 2017 and will be completed late 2017.  

Dominion’s rebuild project will:  
 

 Replace aging infrastructure  

 Maintain continued reliable service to local customers 

 Help strengthen the electrical grid 

 Require no new right of way 

 Require no new foundations in the river 
 

 
Target Schedule 

Fall 2016 
Public outreach: meetings with elected officials, letters to residents, 
website, open house  

Winter 2016 Submit application to the State Corporation Commission (SCC) 

Early 2017 Secure necessary permits for construction 

Spring 2017 Notify adjacent property owners of construction activities 

Summer 2017 Construction scheduled to begin (pending applicable permits) 

Winter  2017 Target date to energize the rebuilt transmission structures 

 
  



KEEPING VIRGINIA’S POWER RELIABLE 
WHILE KEEPING THE IMPACTS MINIMAL 

 

Learn about Dominion’s environmental stewardship, wetlands protection and more at www.dom.com. 

 

If you have further questions, please contact our Electric Transmission team by sending an email to 

powerline@dom.com or calling 888-291-0190. 

 

mailto:powerline@dom.com

